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PARENTS IN TOUCH 
TERM 4, 2015 

 

An Evening with 
Sue Roffey 

  

 “PROMOTING POSITIVE RELATIONSHIPS AND WELLBEING” 
 

WEDNESDAY 28 OCTOBER 2015 
Dear Parents and Friends 
 

You are invited to our special Parents in Touch evening presented by Sue Roffey. Sue is a psychologist, 
academic, author, activist and speaker. She is an Adjunct Associate Professor at the University of Western 
Sydney and an Affiliate of the Wellbeing Institute at Cambridge University. She is currently part of the Growing 
Great Schools project team which addresses whole student-whole school wellbeing.  Sue will be asking some 
challenging questions about what we really want for our children’s future and how we can help young people 
to really flourish. 

Date:  Wednesday 28 October 2015 
 

Time:   7.30pm start 
 

Venue:   Lennon Hall 
 

Cost:   $10.00 per person 
 Payment can be made at Reception 
 or over the phone with credit card 
 

RSVP:   By Friday 23 October 
 Telephone:  4051 5555 
 Email:  reception@sac.qld.edu.au 

  

THIS EVENT IS FOR PARENTS, STUDENTS AND TEACHERS 
We are bringing Sue from Sydney for this event, so I look forward to a large turnout of parents and friends.  
I know parents will enjoy her presentation and look forward to you joining us on the night. 

 
Br Darren Burge FMS 
Principal 
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